January 5, 1983

Dear Mr. Follett:

Having just completed reading "The Bull and the Peacock", I'd like to thank you for your consideration in letting me preview the final draft before publication. I found the book to be very enjoyable, even though it was painful at times to relive those memories.

As far as having any objections, unfortunately I do have some which I feel very strongly about, namely the references to J.'s thoughts about our marriage and our personal life, and the description of my son, Scott.

I would like very much to have the opportunity to discuss these objections with you. Would it be possible for us to get together, or at least to have a telephone conversation? I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

LigCoburn

